
 

Hello my name is Tracy Dillon 

 

My son received some information regarding  his employer seeking 3 years to make changes to how 
his pay rate is decided. My son has Autism with an intellectual disability.  

 
He does not understand how his pay is worked out,. 

 

We are happy for his employer to take 3 years or however long it takes to comply with the courts 
decision. 

 
I would also like to add that although the decision by law may be correct, we are worried  that the 

decision may in the long term harm the number of positions available to people with a disability.  

 
My husband and I are grateful that our son can go to work and build relationships with other people 

and feel proud that he completes his work. He has learnt a lot of skills at his work as well as a lot of 
life skills.  

 
We understand that  people with a disability do not need to be ripped off, however we think it is more 

important for our son to have something to do each day than be paid a few more dollars. 

 
Kind Regards 

 
Tracy and Shane Dillon 
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